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Subject Reminder:  System Outage

Dear Staff:

This is a reminder that our production Library Server Magellan will not be available all day on Friday, 
November 1.  The hardware is being upgraded with additional disk space capacity in preparation for 
installing the next version of Aleph, hosting the Health Science Center Library and improving response 
time.  The hardware upgrade is expected to take about 8 hours and depending how fast the installation 
proceeds the possibility exists that the system will not be available for part of Saturday, Nov. 2 as well.

There will be no access to the Staff Menu, reports or any modules within the Aleph client.  Patrons will not 
be able to access our catalog.  Instead, patrons will be automatically redirected to WorldCat from our 
Library home page as a temporary measure.  The public thin client stations will remain available for 
Internet browsing only.
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